
 
 

Memorandum 
 

January 8, 2025 Agenda Items 
 

To:  Riverwalk Commission  
 
From:  Tiffani Picco, Riverwalk Operations Manager, 630-848-3590 
 
Date:  December 30, 2024 
 
Re: Naperville Park District’s Monthly Field Report for the Riverwalk 

Commission Regular Meeting 
 
Field Report for December, 2024: 
 

• Staff cut back most of our perennials and continue with invasive plant removal around 
the Paddleboat Quarry, Netzley quarry, Sindt Woods, and along the river. 

 

• A contractor removed dead and invasive trees and shrubs along the west side of the 
paddleboat quarry 

o See pictures on page 2 
o This is the first phase of the Harmony Park project presented a few months ago 

 

• Riverwalk staff removed invasive honeysuckle, buckthorn, and tree of heaven along the 
south bank of the river west of the metal bridge (behind the River Place condos) 

o See pictures on page 3 
o New shoreline plants will be installed in spring  

 

• Tree and shrub pruning will be ongoing throughout the winter 
 

• Holiday decorations are being taken down and put back in storage 
 
 
 
Carillon Update – provided by Brett Sprague (NPD) 

 

• There are no scheduled events at the Carillon for the winter. 
 
Other points of interest: 
 

• The Sled hill and ice rinks are ready for appropriate weather 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 


